
What’s happening? 
Summer is here and we are moving forward in youth ministry! This summer our usual camp is 

unable to host us do to the “Directive Regarding Summer Residential Camps” put out by the Arkansas 
state government. As we prayed about what we should do, a previously unknown rental facility came on 
our radar that does not fall under the “Summer Residential Camp” label. This facility is allowing us to 
rent their property as a church. This means we are allowed to determine what health guidelines will be 
enforced according to the “Guidance for Places of Worship”, just like we have done at our church (links 
to both of these documents provided below). Here are our guidelines: 

• Checking everyone for fever the day we leave and periodically throughout the week. 

• Having ample hand sanitizer available during the course of the week 

• Using basic common-sense concerning health. 
Please don’t send your student if:  

• They currently have Covid-19 

• They have any symptoms typical of Covid-19 or any highly contagious virus or influenza. 
 

Where are we going?  
Timber Lodge Ranch in Amity Arkansas will be hosting us. For more information about Timber 

Lodge Ranch, please view their website at timberlodgeranch.com  

 
What will we do? 

Our goal in renting the facility is that it would provide a time to focus on God and develop a 
deepening relationship with Him. We ask that all students leave behind cell phones and video games. 
As technology advances, cell phones become more and more distracting. Parents, I ask that you please 
help enforce this rule as it truly is invaluable for our time. If you need to contact your child while they 
are away, you can either contact me on my cell phone at (479) 228-0063, or call Timber Lodge at 501-
529-6509 
 

Date and Cost: 
 June 24th-28th $150  
 

Registration: 
If your student would like to join, please go to: 

https://sagercreek.breezechms.com/form/0c7d716793  
 

Registration should be done as soon as possible and is necessary to reserve your student’s 
spot. If you have any questions please feel free to call me on  
my cell at (479) 228-0063. 
 
Arkansas Department of Health Guideline information: 
 
https://www.healthy.arkansas.gov/images/uploads/pdf/directive_overnight_camps.pdf 

https://www.healthy.arkansas.gov/images/uploads/pdf/Places_of_Worship_Supporting_Information_fi

nal.pdf 
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